
 

 

 

Friday 28th May 2021                                                                               

Time flies when you are having fun and that has certainly 
been the case this week in school.   

We have been very busy on the school field, digging, 
planting and adding giant cotton reels! We can’t wait for 
the new outdoor classroom to arrive - it’s coming 
soon!!!!                                                  

I would like to remind all parents and carers, if your child 
becomes unwell within 48 hours of leaving school on  
Friday and subsequently tests positive for COVID, you 
MUST inform school by emailing either; 
head@trawden.lancs.sch.uk or                                               
bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                              
and then we can put the relevant precautions into                        
action. Thank you 

I hope you have a wonderful half term break with your 
families and thank you, as always, for your continued 
support.   

Mrs Stinchon    

        

Congratulations to all of our                             
certificate winners this week! 

EYFS - Henry & Grace                                               

YR 1 - William                                                              

YR 2 - Beau                                                           

YR 3 - Ira                   

YR 4 - Grace, Brody, Jacob, Lucas, Noah, Jamie, Alfie W, 
Theo & Anna-Lucia                                        

YR 5 - Archie & Charlie P 

YR 6 - All of Year 6!   

Birthdays this week    

EYFS Henry & Teddy  

YR 2 Emily & Polly  

YR 5 Annie-Mae & Hallie  

YR 6 Charlotte  

 

 

 

Sunday 6th June - Cut off for Bake off 
photos to be uploaded to Seesaw/
Tapestry 

Tuesday 8th June - Welcome back to 
school! 

Tuesday 8th June - Class photographs  

Thursday 10th June - Year 5/6 Boxing 
After School Club with Mr Irvine  info to 
follow 

Monday 14th June - Year 3/4 Pro-sport 
After School club - Dance and                                   
acrobatics (see Pro-sport coaching 
website to book) 

Tuesday 15th June - EYFS & KS1 PTFA 
Father’s day Pop up Shop  

Wednesday 16th June - Year 1/2 Pro-
sport Multi Skills After School club (see 
Pro-sport coaching website to book) 

Thursday 17th June - KS2 PTFA Fa-
ther’s day Pop up Shop  

Wednesday 24 and Thursday 25th 
June   Year 5 COLDWELL residential                                

Monday 28th June  - Closing date for 
entries into  PTFA’s  Alternative 
Trawden Arts Show 

Monday 28th and Monday 5th July  
Year 4 trip to Harwes Farm Park 

Thursday 1st July Year 1 trip to                                    
Hesketh Farm 

Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th July 
Year 2 trip to Harwes Farm 

Monday 12th - Wednesday 14th July Year 
6  Robinwood residential  

Friday 16th July Finish school for                   
summer  -  NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 



 

May we kindly ask parents to contact the 

school office; bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

or 01282 865242 with any absence                       

information for pupils 

and not the class teacher. 

Thank you. 

Trawden Forest Parish Council have 

very kindly funded free swimming for 

all children in the half-term break. To 

claim back, please either email a clear 

copy of your receipt and bank details and send to; 

a.waddington@trawdenparishcouncil.org.uk or put 

your receipt and a note with your bank details on, in 

an envelope clearly marked with your child's name, 

class and labelled 'swimming', and return to your 

child's class teacher upon return to school. Thank you 

and  happy swimming! 

Thank you very much for supporting our Crazy hair day. We raised £170 for the 
PTFA and all the children looked absolutely amazing! 

Good luck to all our bakers during Half-term! If you would still like 
to enter our “TRAWDEN FOREST BAKE OFF” you can still upload a 
photo of your baking onto Seesaw / Tapestry before Sunday 6th June, and drop your £2 in on 
your return to school. The entries will be judged on Tuesday 8th June and the winners an-
nounced on 11th June. 

There will be 3 prizes awarded and 1st prize is a takeaway NO62 children’s afternoon tea!  

We hope you all received the leaflet and entry slips for our ‘Alternative Trawden Show’ - half term could be a 
good time to get started! Closing date for entries is the 28th June.  

Thanks again for your wonderful support of our amazing school.  

As a start to our new school uniform, you can now 

purchase summer caps on Parentmail, these are 

priced at £8 each —please see our website for                         

details. We would advise that you 

try to make any old uniform 

(purple) last until we start to 

phase in the new uniform.  

Please note the correct use of the turning circle at 

the top of Dean street for the safety of all; 

At the top of the street, reverse into the space                          

parallel to school. Children can exit onto the path. 

Parents can then drive forward safely, making room 

for the next car. We know it’s difficult 

and appreciate parents who are able 

to walk or park away from Dean 

Street to aid congestion. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Ben’s dad at 

Innova Solutions, who has once again supplied school 

with extra cleaning supplies free of charge - we really   

appreciate your support. We would also like to thank 

Trawden Parish Council for their generous donation                        

towards our Forest School provision and  also Trawden 

Community Shop for purchasing a class den building kit 

for our Forest School. Thank you very much! 

Thank you, from a very grateful PTFA to                     

everyone who took part in our crazy hair day 

- you managed to raise £170.00 

you all looked fantastic!  


